Sept. 28,1959

Mr. Holman J. Swinney, director, Idaho Historical Society, Boise, Idaho, Capitol Building.

Dear Mr. Swinney:

Bruce LeRoy, director of our state society mentioned to me that the last issued quarterly of your society contains an article on Centennials.

Bruce, our mutual friend, noted that he had not read the article, since the copy had just reached his office, but possibly it would be of more than passing interest to me. Yakima is engaged in preliminary planning concerning a localized 75th anniversary of the city's founding.

I am enclosing my personal money order which I hope is sufficent to cover cost of the quarterly involved, plus postage. If not, kindly let me know.

Sincere Personal Regards

Click Relander